
Ron Middleton Missions Outreach 

May 2023 

rmmoutreach@gmail.com  •   ronmiddletonmissionsoutreach.com  •  715 West Park Drive, Rockwell, NC 28138  •   704-279-2222 

Our Team Getting the Job Done 

3,501,764 Souls Saved~119,922 Baptized~128 Churches Started~133 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

“How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they 

have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher?” Romans 10:14-15  

 

We are so honored to continue to start churches and support Pastor’s who are getting the job done for 

Christ. This month we started supporting Bro. James Wynne, Bro. Tim Wynne, and Bro. John Wynne, along 

with two others in Mexico City. I was able to see first hand the job these men are doing for the Lord. We are 

also blessed to take on 3 underground Pastor’s. We cannot tell their names, but we can say they are risking 

their lives to spread the Gospel. “How shall they hear without a preacher” in the communist countries with-

out these brave men and their families.  

 

One of the goals of the Outreach is to support Missionary Widows. These women sacrifice so much in support 

of their husbands. This month Pastor Medes, in the Philippines, answered his door to a stranger. The man 

asked for water and when the pastor returned with it, the man shot and killed him in front of his wife and son. 

Of course, we did not hesitate to begin support to his wife. Please be in prayer for Mrs. Medes and her chil-

dren during this very difficult time.   

 

Our American Church plants are all working in any way possible to spread the Gospel. Bro. Andrew Merritt, 

of the Upstate Baptist Church in New York, recently entered a church float in a town parade. What a bless-

ing to hear they passed out 3oo treat bags in 15 minutes. Each bag contained a John/Roman’s Booklet, a 

Gospel Tract, and some candy. Bro. Merritt was excited to have spread the Gospel that quickly, “Leading 

people to Christ is why we are here, and I want us to be used of God in this Great Commission.”  We also 

heard from one of our newest plants, Bro. Berry in Maine. They saw 40 people saved in just two weeks! 

Please pray for them. The church is currently meeting in Bro. Berry’s home as they search for a building. 

 

We received word this month from the Baptist Heritage Children’s Home in Nigeria. The Thompsons needed 

help with the children’s school fees and for the rent. We were able to send $1200 to help out. None of the 

things we do could be done without your financial support and prayers! We are so grateful to everyone who 

is partnering with us. 

 

Lastly, please continue to pray for our Tent Ministry! Our first meeting starts June 25th, in Beach Park, IL. What 

a blessing to finally get it up and going. God has been so good to supply 

all the needs. 

 

Once again, we thank you for your continued support! 

 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  

 

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 


